
To:  Board of Education 
 
From:  Kyle Hayden, chief operations officer 
 
Re:  Topographic Survey – Lawrence High School 
 
Date:  March 8, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
On May 2, 2017, voters approved an $87 million school bond issue to construct 
additions to and renovate, improve, repair, equip, and furnish existing secondary schools 
throughout the district.  Administration has contracted with BG Consultants to provide a 
topographic survey for the 2017 Bond Project at Lawrence High School in the amount of 
$26,800. 
 
Scope of Work- 
BG Consultants will research, field locate and GPS existing section corners, 
monuments, easements, deeds and surveys, create benchmarks, compute control 
points, r/w locations, property lines and prepare drawings. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
The Facility Planning Committee recommends board approval of an agreement with BG 
Consultants to prepare a topographic survey for Lawrence High School in the amount of 
$26,800 to be paid from the 2017 Bond Project Fund. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve an agreement with BG Consultants to prepare a 
topographic survey for Lawrence High School in the amount of $26,800 to be paid from 
the 2017 Bond Project Fund.” 


